Gordon Lindell

The residence of Washington don't want the department of Ecology legislating the type of
automobiles that the citizens choose to drive. I represent my wife, daughter and son. We own 5 ICE
vehicles now and don't plan on converting to toy battery vehicles. Put your initiatives out for vote
instead of operating in the dark where most Washington residence aren't aware of your plans to
eliminate ICE vehicles.



